HYDRANT LOCK USERS
***  IMPORTANT MEMO  ***

We will be replacing the hydrant lock with one that has a key code instead of an actual key.   We’ve sent out emails and physical mailings, and we want to make sure everyone is aware that the hydrant lock will be changed.  All active key holders that have met the guidelines will now have a code versus a key.  This new lock system will track everyone’s login, so physically signing off on the sheet provided will be more critical than ever.  PLEASE make sure you sign in your usage.  Harris Park has strict guidelines that we must follow and if key holders are not following these guidelines, then we have the right to deny you water access.  This is not what we want so please help us help you!
Guidelines include:
Filling out a new application each year, partially filled out applications will not be accepted
Paying the $50 community fees
Documenting on the sign in sheet provided, how much water you are taking along with your name and date.  Please do not share your code on the sign in sheet or with anyone else, please continue to use your original key number when you sign in.

Ways to have water access denied to you:
Not filling out a new application each year
Not paying your community fees
Not documenting your info and water usage on the sheet provided
Sharing your code with others
Careless use of the well
Using the water for agricultural use

In order to protect this well we must all work together.  Cameras are being put into place and with the new lock system we will be able to track the user logins with their assigned code.  If you ever see misuse, please contact a member of the board or local authorities immediately.  
Thank you all for your patience and understanding as we maneuver through this phase.  Please email info@harrisparkmetrodistrict.com or call (303) 816-7259 with any questions and we will be more than happy to help with anything during this transition.  For emergency situations please contact Beth @ (352) 427-5856 / bbratz@harrisparkmetrodistrict.com or Steve @ (970)294-8056.

